
Borough of Matawan 

 

Unified Planning/Zoning Board of Adjustments 

 

Public Notice 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is Hereby Given, in conformance with New Jersey State Governor Philip Murphy 

Executive Order(s), the May 4, 2020 Meeting of the Borough of Matawan Unified Planning/Zoning 

Board of Adjustment is cancelled.   

 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 


